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Dear Ms Baker 
 
Examination into the Soundness of the Gedling Borough Council – Local Planning 
Document, Local Plan Part 2  
 
Inspector’s Initial Questions for the Council 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 22nd November 2016 concerning the above matter. I am 
able to confirm that the Council will meet the target deadline for this information by 9th 
December 2016. 

However, I would like to note that in terms of a detailed response on the housing 
distribution the Borough Council’s response will be based on the 2015 Strategic Housing 
Land Availability Appraisal (SHLAA). As you are aware the Council are currently finalising 
the 2016 SHLAA review which it is anticipated will be available by the end of December 
2016. I would therefore be grateful if you would confirm that you are content with the 
approach of an earlier response based on the 2015 data and for the Council to forward an 
updated response based on the 2016 data once the SHLAA review has been finalised. 

I look forward to your reply.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alison Gibson 
Planning Policy Manager (J/S Mon - Wed) 
 
 


